
         

 

 
We will shortly begin to practise the KS1 Christmas production. Please 

help your child learn words for the songs and, if your child has a 

speaking part, help them to learn those words too. We will send a 

costume slip home to inform you about costume requirements.  

Homework   In Year 2 maths 

homework will be sent home each 

week.  There will be a parents meeting 

about the new system on Wednesday 

15th November 5 -6pm with all 

teachers.                                            

Routines                            
Physical Education             

Indoor P.E. lessons will be 

on Friday afternoons. Subject 

to weather, Thursday 

afternoons will be an outdoor 

session so please ensure your 

child has their outdoor PE 

kits in school all the time.  

Grab-a- Grown Up 

Every other Friday we 

would love for you to come 

into the class with your child 

and they will proudly show 

you their learning.  

 

Reading 

Children need to read at 

home 4 times a week and be 

aiming to change their books 

AT LEAST once a week. 

 

WATER BOTTLES 

Children need to ensure they 

have a water bottle in school 

every day.  These can be kept 

in the classroom during the 

day for them to drink from 

regularly. 

NAMED CLOTHING 

Please ensure ALL your 

child’s clothing and shoes 

are named, including hats 

and coats. 

 

KS1 Christmas Production 

Costume should be sent to 

school ON Monday 4th 

December in a named bag. 

Holly Class 

Mrs Peacock, Miss 

Jackson, Mrs Smith 

and Miss Picter. 

This term’s Christian 

value 

TRUST 

In God we trust. 

 

 
Dates for your diary 

Parents Evening: Monday 6th November 3.30 – 5.30pm 

Parents Evening: Wednesday 8th November 4 – 7pm 

Anti-bullying week: Monday 13th November 

Maths Day: Monday 13th November 

KS1 Grab-a-grown-up: Friday 17th November 

Christmas Fayre: Friday 8th November 5-7pm 

KS1 Production: Tuesday 12th December 2pm 

KS1 Production: Wednesday 13th December 6pm 

Christmas Lunch: Wednesday 13th December 

Christmas Panto: Wednesday 13th December am 

KS1 Christmas party: Thursday 14th December 

 

Toot Toot Bang! 

Welcome back 

We are on our way to Christmas!! It’s all systems go preparing for our 

Christmas production ‘Lights, Camel, Action!’ 

We are always keen to have help in school, particularly with hearing 

children practice their reading. If you are able to spare an hour or so 

each week to help, please have a chat with one of us, either at the 

beginning of end of school. Our door is always open for any queries, 

questions or help. 

Mrs Peacock, Miss Jackson, Mrs Smith & Miss Picter 
 

 

 

http://www.stmarystetbury.com/we-are-st-marys/forties-to-noughties

